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OC Streetcar Vehicle Delivery Update

An update on the OC Streetcar vehicle delivery activities is provided for Board of Directors’ review.
The update includes an overview of the feedback received from the public and the industry on the
exterior vehicle design concepts as presented to the Board of Directors in August 2018. In order to
advance the vehicle manufacturing process, a vehicle design concept must be approved and
submitted to Siemens Industries, Inc.

Direct staff to submit OC Streetcar vehicle design option C to Siemens Industries, Inc., in order to
advance the OC Streetcar vehicle design process.
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